
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Returning to school is going very well and thank you for all your support.  We know 
we are part of a fantastic community who want to ensure we remain as safe as we 
possibly can. Please can we remind all parents/grandparents/Carers that they are 
expected to wear a face-mask when they are on the school premises. 
 
Today we reminded the children to stay with their collecting adult as they left the 
school site. However, it has been brought to our attention that some children we 
running off unsupervised from their adult. This meant they were not keeping a social 
distance from other families which has caused anxiety and concern.  
 
Please can you ensure social distancing is maintained as you travel home. It is 
important that we all continue to be responsible in our actions to keep our community 
safe.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Hallsworth 
Head of School 
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